
From: Webb, Paul (Prof) (Summerstrand Campus, South)  
To: Affat, Renita (Summerstrand South Campus); allangill@vodamail.co.za <allangill@vodamail.co.za>  
Sent: Fri Apr 22 10:30:04 2011 
Subject: FW: Andre's project  

Dear Renita and Allan 
  
I have cut and pasted a few emails I got yesterday from some of the children who are benefitting from 
Andre's work at schools. He is really making a difference. He got them to email me from their 
accounts which he set up at one of the schools (there are five) - we have got online via wireless (line 
of sight transmission). See below: 
  
dear mr paul i'm leletu lezar speelman from kwa-magxaki high school and i'm part of the NMMU 
computer programme,today 12 learners from my school learnt how to use e-mail and to 
communicate through it,we truly are excited to finally own our own e-mail adresses and it's all thanks 
to Mr Duplessis for this wonderful opportunity which we are grateful for,i wish this programme would 
continue and expand to other learners as well for it is a blessing.  
  
DEAR PROF  
THIS EMAIL IS WRITTEN BY ONE OF KWA-MAGXAKI HIGH SCHOOL PUPIL.......MY NAME IS SIPHOSETHU 
BUNYULA  I AM CURRENTLY DOIN GRADE 11(A) . 
IM WRITTING THIS WITH GREAT GRATICUDE IN MY HEART ...I WANT TO THANK YOU FOR SUPPLYING 
US WITH THESE COMPUTERS ....INDEED IT HAS BEEN A GREAT PLEASURE TO GAIN THE EXPERIENCE 
OF LEARNING HOW TO SEND AN EMAIL...SUR I MUST SAY THAT  ALL THIS WOULD NOT HAVE BEEN 
POSSIBLE WITHOUT DR.DUPLESSIS!  HE HAS BEEN GREAT !...TO US ALL THIS COMPUTER PROJECT HAS 
BEEN A TRUE LIFE CHANGING EXPERIENCE......THANK YOU SOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOO MUCH FOR 
MAKING A LIFE CHANGING EXPERIENCE TO US,MAY THE LORD BLEES U!!! 
  
Dear PROF 
My name is Zikhona Mfuleni im a grade 11 learner at kwaMAGXAKI high school.I am grateful for the 
time that we spent with DR A Duplessis.Ihave learned how to write an email and respond to it. 
  
dear prof 
my name is nwabisa ndolo,i am doing grade 11 at kwa magxaki high school.i am involved in the 
computor programme and and our instructor is mr andre duplessis and is so wonderful and 
exciting.thank you for making this possible. 
thank you 
  
DEAR PROF. 
My name is Simphiwe Crouch one of the KWAMAGXAKI HIGH SCHOOL COMPUTER PROJECT and I am 
so greatfull because without you we would'nt have known how to send an e-mail,it was nice to know 
that and I am looking forwardto the project. 
  
dear prof i am zizipho sikhom from kwamagxaki high school i'm so happy to day ican write an email 
mr duplessis teach me how to write an email   it is a great day  
  
Dear Prof. 
Am one the students who are part of the Kwa-Magxaki computer project. 
We are so greatful for what you did,I never thought it could be possible for us to know how to send 
an e-mail via computer, I have been networking for like quite a long time in ma cellphone and now 
that am  
using a computer feels like I have heaven on earth and this is a one opportunity of a life time chau 
much love prof. 

 

 


